
Management Resources Ltd of NY was pleased to be 
part of a three month old international cold case 
investigation. We were contacted by Investigator 
Fernando Fernandez, owner of the Covert 
Intelligence Group in Puerto Rico. He requested our 
assistance in locating the missing relatives of Mr. Paul 
Wong, who died of liver cancer in Puerto Rico. Mr. 
Wong’s body lay unclaimed in the Forensic Institute 
of Puerto Rico.  

After agreeing to assist in the investigation, we sent Investigator Scott Wagner to the Chinatown area of 
New York City as well as multiple locations in Brooklyn, NY. He conducted interviews and developed 
leads that indicated Mr. Wong may have relatives in Singapore. Armed with information from both the 
Covert Intelligence Group and Management Resources, Investigator Ponno Kalestree started his end of 
the investigation in Malaysia and ending in Singapore where he located the daughter of Mr. Wong. Mr. 
Wong’s daughter had lost contact with her father for over nineteen years and was extremely grateful for 
the efforts put forth so her father would have a proper burial. It was very satisfying for us to be part of 
this multi-national investigation. Congratulations to Investigator Fernandez for never giving up. 

 


